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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

The Annual Christmas Party and monthly meeting will be January 21st, 2017 at 6 p.m. at 

El Paso Bar and Grill, Food and drinks are on your own. 

Join us April 2, 2017 At the Moose Lodge in River Falls for the Fundraiser Breakfast.  All you can eat 

eggs, meats, hash browns, pancakes, juice and coffee. Please make every effort to sell tickets as this is 

an easy fundraiser for the club. Tickets can be picked up at club meetings or call 715-273-4621 or 715-

273-5920 for tickets to sell or buy. 

May 13, 2017 - Pierce County ATV Pull, Bendilly’s Bar and Grill, Ellsworth, rain date May 20, 2017 
 

REMINDER:  

The trail south of the Village of Spring Valley closes November 1, 2016 to December 15, 2016 for deer 

hunting; trail is not groomed in winter.  To obtain access to Team Travel Oil (Subway and gas station) on 

State Hwy 29 follow arrows south on 250
th
 Street from 890

th
 Avenue. Trails south and north of Spring 

Valley are closed for spring thaw. Note: travel time from Ellsworth to Eau Galle, Weston, Wilson, 

Woodville, Knapp and Hersey is approximately 1 ½ hours traveling at 30-35 mph. It’s about 1 hour to 

Baldwin, Spring Valley and Elmwood. 

 

  Accomplishments in 2016 

 Gained access to Bendilly’s Bar & Grill on Hwy 63 off 750
th
 Street and to Common Man 

Brewery in Ellsworth through East Ellsworth. ATV/UTV traffic has increased within Pierce 

County.  

 Routes on Cty VV & EE were proposed and brought to the County Board. By vote of the County 

Board it was turned down. These routes are necessary to allow access for county residents. 

Members and residents need to lobby the Pierce County Board of Supervisors to allow access on 

these roads. This also holds true for other areas of Pierce County. 

 We had one fundraiser this year: The Moose Lodge Breakfast in River Falls. 

 Printed and distributed new updated ATV/UTV maps.  
 

Plans for 2017 

 Send representative to WATVA State Convention and to the Northwest Regional WATVA 

meeting. 

 Gain more routes within other towns in Pierce County. 

 Please support our business sponsors and thank them for supporting the Pierce County ATV 

Association. 
 

The Pierce County ATV Association encourages your support not only financially, but with your help in 

an attempt to expand the ATV experience within our beautiful county. The club is continually looking for 

more business sponsors, other ways of fundraising, and meeting with municipalities regarding expansion 

routes. This all takes time and money as we continue this endeavor.  We would appreciate suggestions 

that would enhance the ATVing experience within Pierce County. 
 

A big thank you to all members, business sponsors, and donors for helping us through 2016!! 
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